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Comments: I am 100% in support of the Mission Ridge expansion project! Our family of 5 loves to go to Mission

through out the winter. Our two young daughters (ages 7 and 5) learned to ski in the 18/19 season with the

Freedom Pass. I would love to see more beginner terrain to help young skiers gain confidence in a safe

environment.

 

My husband and I love to nordic ski as well. We both skate ski and snowshoe. During the winters, we usually

make the drive up to Twisp/Winthrop/Mazama or drive to Chelan for the trails at Echo Ridge. This will be such a

treat to have trails right in our back yard!

 

The idea of a new lodge is also very appealing. Hampton Lodge is quite old and often way overcrowded. Another

place to dine would be a great benefit to Mission Ridge and its patrons.

 

Condos/hotels on the mountain would also draw in a large number of people. The ease of ski-in, ski-out is a huge

selling point that us skiiers/boarders look for in accommodations.

 


